
Support the beauty that surrounds you!
Personalize an engraved brick to commemorate a loved one or celebrate 
a special occasion. Brick donations help to grow and sustain the beauty 

enjoyed at Rotary Botanical Gardens.

 For more information, please call 608.752.3885, ext. 10 
or email bricks@rotarygardens.org

1455 Palmer Drive, Janesville 53545
rotarybotanicalgardens.org  �     BRICK DONATION 100% TAX DEDUCTABLE

For office use only: Date POS ______ Date FR _______     
Installed ______ Location _______       Notice sent ________

Name
Address
City                                            State              Zip

Yes! Reserve my brick today.

o Small brick (4”x8”) - $150
    2 lines max. with 12 characters per line

o Large brick  (8”x16”) - $400
     5 lines with max. 20 characters per line

Spaces and punctuation count as one character. RBG reserves the right in its sole 
discretion to deny any brick request and return the donation. The purchase of a brick is 
exclusive of membership and does not constitute free admission. Brick orders are placed 
March 31 and August 31. Bricks are installed in the Gardens in mid-May and mid-October.

Please acknowledge this donation to:

Given by:
Name
Address
City                                              State             Zip
Phone                                     Email
oCheck enclosed      o Visa      o Mastercard      oDiscover
Card#                                                            Exp. date
Signature                                                       CSC#
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